CHANGE IN SUBSCRIPTION YEAR

The Journal of Financial and Quantitative Analysis is in the process of
shifting from a March fiscal publication year to a January 1 fiscal publication
year. The executive committee of the Western Finance Association, in conjunc-
tion with the University of Washington, has established the following guidelines
to be used to implement this policy.

1. All subscriptions received prior to October 1 of any fiscal
publication year will receive the entire set of journals
published in that year. For example, a subscription received
on September 1, 1971, will include the January, March, June,
September, and December 1971 issues.

2. All subscriptions received on or after October 1 will apply
to the forthcoming fiscal publication year. For example, a
subscription received on November 1 will begin with the
January 1972 issue.

If there are any questions pertaining to your subscription, contact the
managing editor directly.
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